
All - Just in time for the calendar to peel into December, today we welcome the first of a much-anticipated wave 
of International Team Members landing here at the mountain. 

J1 Students are coming from Peru and Chile and will join the ranks as housekeepers, food and beverage staff, 
lift attendants, lifeguards, and a few front desk agents. Our J1 International Students will begin arriving on 
December 9th and continue landing throughout the month.

WWe will also, today, begin welcoming our H2B Professional Team Members (front desk agents, housekeepers, 
and line cooks) who are arriving from their summer assignments in Pennsylvania, Nantucket, Maine, and South 
Dakota. We have 6 staff members arriving today, 4 are already here, and the balance will be here by the second 
week in December.

During a normal yeaDuring a normal year, these student and professional team members are important to our operating plan here at 
Jay Peak; this year their arrival is critical. Please take time to say hello and welcome them to the team. We will 
be looking for opportunities to get everyone together as we move forward into the season and special thanks to 
Melissa Sheffer for their recruitment and travel planning and to Lynn Rublee for helping to manage logistics 
going forward.

-Steve
swright@jaypeakresort.com
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